
Chairman 

Sri S.R.Kulkarni 

 

President 

Sri S.M.Deshpande 

 

Vice President 

Sri D.A.Masdekar 

Sri Ashok Patil 

Sri J.B.Dave 

Sri F.Martis 

Sri B.Ramji 

Sri M.K.Jha 

Sri C.Gopinathan Nair 

Dr. R.D.Yadav 

Sri K.K.Guptha 

 

General Secretary 

Sri S.C.Jain 

 

Dy. Genl. Secretary 

Sri R.S.Desai 

Sri D.P.Gupta 

Sri S.V.Srinivasan 

Sri DebeshBhatacharyya 

 

Organising Secretary 

Sri P.P.Karandikar 

Sri Kalyan Sengupta 

Sri V.K.M.Varma 

Sri M.N.Pandit 

Sri B.G.Raithatha 

Sri C.N.Prasad 

Sri Kishore Gujarati 

Sri A.L.Chandramouli 

Sri C.Gopinathan Nair 

Sri A.K.Bansal 

Sri Sunil Srivatsava 

Sri Dilip Ghosh  

Sri S.Velayoudam 

Sri Anindya K. R. Basu 

Sri Pratap Shukla 

Dr.G.S.Jog 

 

Treasurer 

Sri M.S.Chourey 

 

A L L  I N D I A  B A N K  RA L L  I N D I A  B A N K  RA L L  I N D I A  B A N K  RA L L  I N D I A  B A N K  R E T I R E E S ’  F E D E R A T I O NE T I R E E S ’  F E D E R A T I O NE T I R E E S ’  F E D E R A T I O NE T I R E E S ’  F E D E R A T I O N     
D-1/1, Sector-C, Scheme-71, 

Near Kasara Bazar School, Indore – 452 009. 

 

Mobile:+91 93021 15322  E-Mail: sharbat_123@rediffmail.com 

Website: www.aibrf.com 

Ref: 2016/379                                             Date: 26.03.2016 
 

 
 

 
 

The Chief Executive Officer 
Indian Bank Association 

Mumbai 
 

Dear Sir 
 

We request reference to the Memorandum on retiree issues 

submitted to you in your office by AIBRF in delegation on 
10th February, 2016 after observing Protest at Azad Maiden.  

 
2. While accepting the memorandum, you assured that issues 

raised therein, in particular our demand that IBA should 
consult AIBRF on their issues, will be placed in the next 

Management Committee of IBA for consideration and 
direction. You further assured to the delegation that decision 

of the committee in the matter will be communicated to us. 
In this meeting you have also appreciated our request that 

letters written by AIBRF should be at least acknowledged as 
a minimum decorum towards senior retired bankers and 

assured to do needful in this regard. 
 

3. We find that we have not heard from IBA on the above 

points even after lapse of more than one and half months. 
 

4. We once again request you to look into them and consider 
our request favourably. We hope to hear soon from you in 

the matter. 
 

                     With Thanks & Regards 
 

 
                                                              Yours Sincerely, 

 
                                                                    Sd/- 

 
                                                               (S.C.JAIN) 

                                                     GENERAL SECRETARY 

  


